13th October 2017



Dear Parents and carers.

We have had a busy week learning our graphemes. Please do keep practicing recognizing and blending them together to make simple 3 letter words. It makes a massive difference if we both do it.

Next week is our Arts Week, which we are looking forward to very much. We will be thinking about "What Makes you Tick!", looking at clocks, patterns and shapes.

Our homework next week will be revising the sounds we have already learned and making them into words. We will also be practicing the tricky words you have on the bookmark we gave your child - the, no, go, I and into.

We hope you are continuing to enjoy the Families Reading Every Day project and are continuing to fill in the booklet.

Some children have already started to look at the books on Bug Club and to look at the little quizzes there are, after you have read the book. When your child is able to recognize most sounds and blend them together, they will have a reading scheme book sent home. If your child does have a book please sign next to the name of the book to say it has been read. We then know to change it for you.

We have had Molly and Jolly going for sleepovers at children's houses already and I think the children enjoy this. We hope you do too! Please return them the following day so other children can take them home.

Thank you and have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes